
Faculty and staff are invited to submit ideas that will promote Excellence in Education at Washburn 
University. This multi-year Quality Initiative project will focus on: (1) facilitating the smooth transition 
of students into college life, (2) improving teaching excellence, or (3) improving technological 
competence and the use of technology at Washburn.  
 
Think big, be innovative, and collaborate - proposed projects should have broad impact!  One project 
will ultimately be chosen as the Quality Improvement project and funds will be available for its 
implementation. 
 
Visit the QI web page for more information about this initiative and to submit a brief initial proposal by 
November 1.  Also, informational meetings regarding the Quality Assurance (QA) and the Quality 
Initiative (QI) processes have been scheduled for: 
 
*         October 11, 3:45-4:45 
*         October 15, 11:30–12:30 
 
Both sessions will be held in the Vogel Room, Memorial Student Union.    
--  
Thomas Underwood, Ph.D. 
Assistant Dean, Academic Outreach 
Quality Initiative Coordinator 
(785) 670-1242 


